





## The Big Workplace Meeting

The trade union bill currently before Parliament is unfair, unnecessary and undemocratic.

All across the country, trade union branches are joining together for simultaneous workplace meetings with a live broadcast with TUC General Secretary Frances O'Grady. Join us on:

## Tuesday 9 February at 12.30pm

Room 54/8031, Highfield Campus, University of Southampton

Please come along to hear about the bill and how it could affect you at work. The meeting is open to everyone



HEARTUNIONS.ORG #HEARTUNIONS